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Axelson, J_uhn

From: Axelson, John

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 8:22 AM

To: ‘Jim Wieger'

Cc: Willis, Rob; Lindblom, Steven

Subject: RE: Coral Production Christiansen lease
lim,

Thank you for the update. The current deadline for completion of corrective actions is 7/31/11. COGCC will work with
you on the schedule as long as progress is being made, but | don’t think Gary's schedule would be a good basis for an
extension request. If he's too backed up to complete the work in a timely manner, you might want to consider some
alternatives.

Let me know how it's progressing towards the middle of June,
Thanks,
John

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: Jim Wieger [mailto:jimwieger@qgwestoffice.net]
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2011 10:20 AM

To: Axelson, John

Subject: Coral Production Christiansen lease

Hi John,

Just wanted to give you an update on where we are in the process to correct the NOAV #200308970 issues. Apparently
Gary Gardiner has been occupied with other sites and delayed by weather and has not gotten back to us regarding his
schedule. | checked with his office on May 25 and he has not called me back. Our hope was to get profile samples of the
material to be removed so that the landfill will pre-approve the disposal and we could just load and haul the material
directly form the road. This would eliminate handling the soil twice. | was hoping for a much quicker response. Let me
know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Jim Wieger

Coral Production Corp.
303623-3573 #1101

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist




